Date: 10 December 1998
Qur Ref:  4/01947/98/TCA
Contact:  Fiona Moloney
Extension: 2520

| BOROUGH
MRS C J ROCHE COUNCIL
158 PlCCOﬂS END The Borough of Dacorum
HEMEL HEMPSTEAD s
HERTS
HP1 3AU

Civic Centre Hemel Hempstead
Herts HP1 1HH
(01442) 228000 Switchboard
(01442) 228520 Directline

Dear Sir/Madam

WORKS TO TREES IN THE CONSERVATION AREA:
158 PICCOTTS END, HEMEL HEMPSTEAD, HERTS, HP1 3AU

Thank you for your letter of 09 November 1998 notifying the Borough Councll of your
intention to carry out the above works.

The Council have no objections to your proposals for the following reasons:

1. The tree is of low amenity value, and not worthy of protection by means of a Tree
Preservation Order. The tree is too close to the house and has out grown its
surroundings.

This decision allows you to progress these works.

Yours fgithfully
- O o

Director of Planning
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